
 

Dear Sharon 
  
With regard to the above, the matter of Station Car Parking was discussed at our recent 
Community Council meeting. 
  
The general consensus of the meeting was that Bridge of Allan would benefit from a 
formal extension to the station parking provision.   
  
At present the streets surrounding the formal car park are heavily used by 
overflow parking and this can often lead to access problems for local residents.   
  
To that end, the group also debated the issue of car park charges.  As a group we did 
not believe that this would help the current situation.  We feel that charging for station 
parking would only serve to encourage users to park elsewhere in the neighbouring 
streets.  This would increase the problems already being experienced by local residents. 
  
I have attached our completed respondent form for your records. 
  
If anything is unclear or you require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
  
Best regards 
  
Desiree Ashton 
Secretary - Bridge of Allan Community Council 

 


